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A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.
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Response #: 881
Submitter ID: 43369
IP address: 97.113.173.204
Time to complete: 13 min. , 17 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. Mary Megan Scherer

2. SHORELINE

3. (○) Ball inger

4. marymeganscherer@gmail.com

5. 08/16/2021

6. Natural Gas Ban

7. As much as I care about changing our actions to create a healthy planet, it's a bad idea to ban natural gas without having a clear understanding of
where all  of that additional energy (in a rapidly expanding community), wil l  come from.
Also, eliminating one energy source from our community, further strengthens Seattle City Light's monopoly & puts us at risk for energy shortages,
roll ing blackouts & massive failures, as we've seen elsewhere. 
Thank you. 
Mary Megan Scherer

8. (○) Oppose

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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